
 

This garden is open to the public for the benefit of nursing charities.  While we 

have taken reasonable precautions to ensure the safety of our visitors, please 

remember to stay on the marked paths, avoid hazards and take care to avoid 

damaging plants. Extra care should be taken during bad weather. 

 

Can we ask you to please respect any areas marked Private and please keep 

children under supervision at all times. 

The National Garden Scheme and the garden/land owner accept no 

responsibility in respect of loss or damage to motor vehicles, the contents 

thereof or any injury to the occupants thereof or persons visiting the car 

parks, save any loss or damage directly attributable to the negligence of the 

National Garden Scheme. 

The taking of photographs, videos, etc. for commercial purposes in this garden 

is forbidden without the prior permission of the garden owner. The use of 

tripods or similar equipment likely to interfere with the viewing of other 

garden visitors is also not permitted. 

 

 

In visiting gardens, visitors do so at their own risk and are not in any 

contractual or other relationship with the National Garden Scheme.  

Accordingly, no responsibility can be accepted by the National Garden 

Scheme for loss or damage suffered by visitors howsoever arising, including 

for the avoidance of doubt in relation to breach of contract, 

misrepresentation or negligence by any person including any garden owner 

or the National Garden Scheme (except the negligence of the National 

Garden Scheme which is proved to have caused death or personal injury). 


